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|Her Excellence Dr. Jackson
Chairman
Nui: lear Regulatory Commission
Washington- DC 20555
USA

Dear Dr. Jackson,

As we informed you, in our last letter, in order to analyze
the different issues regarding the radioactive waste management
and its regal framework, an inquiry sub-committee has recently
been created within the Industry Committee of the Spanish Senate.

For this purpose, a parliamentary delegation made up of ten
senators, members of the above mentioned Sub-Committee, will
visit the United States on the second week of May. .

It would be extremely useful'if you kindly accept to hold i

a.rpeating with us regarding these issues, in order to learn as
much as possible about the United States experience.

1This meeting could take place on 12 of May. We sould send [you further information about the place where the meeting will
,be hold.
j

I thank you in advance, looking forward hearing.from you. !

Yours faithfully
|
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L e Antonio Chao C6mez
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